
From: Kauffman, Laurie
To: kathleen.archer@trincoll.edu
Subject: Termination Request for Lic# 06-09045-03 Request for Additional Information
Date: Friday, October 17, 2014 10:19:00 AM

Good morning Ms. Archer:
 
It was a pleasure speaking with you on Tuesday, October 14, 2014 regarding your request
to terminate NRC License 06-09045-03.  During our conversation, I requested additional
information in order to continue to process your request.  The items discussed were:

1)    Provide the corresponding Liquid Scintillation Counter (LSC) swipe results with the
maps (I don’t get the same number on maps as the LSC results sheet)

a.    For example: the first sample listed on the Life Sciences Center map is for a
Door, yet the first result on the LSC sheet is background

2)    Explain the LSC results & provide the statistical information for each data point
3)    Explain why are the columns named Custom 1 and Custom 2 scratched off
4)    Please explain the calculations

 
I know how busy the day/week can get, so I am sending a little reminder regarding the
items we discussed.
Please contact me when you are available.
 
Very Respectfully,
Laurie A. Kauffman
Health Physicist
Decommissioning and Technical Support Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
(610) 337-5323
Laurie.Kauffman@nrc.gov
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